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                          Mass Times

Weekend Mass Schedule:

Saturday: 4:30pm                

Sunday: 8:00am, 9:30am & 11:00am

*Polish Mass: 5:00pm on the last Sunday 

 of each month.

Weekday Mass Schedule: 

Monday to Thursday:  9:00am

17955 Leslie Street

Newmarket, Ontario 

L3Y 9A4

PH: 905-853-5009

FAX: 905-853-9391

EMAIL:

st.elizabethseton@rogers.com

Website:

www.stelizabethsetonparish.com

St. Vincent de Paul Society:                    

                                             905-898-4264

                   Website: sjcses.blogspot.com

Catholic Community Services               

 of York Region:               905-770-7040

Catholic Cemeteries:      905-889-7467

St. John’s Cemetery                                  

                               905-898-4137 ext. 226

New Parishioner?
Welcome to St. Elizabeth Seton!Welcome to St. Elizabeth Seton!

If you would like to register,If you would like to register,
forms are available at theforms are available at the

church entrance or the parish office. church entrance or the parish office. 
Parishioners with a change ofParishioners with a change of

address, please inform theaddress, please inform the
Parish office.Parish office.

Envelopes may also beEnvelopes may also be
acquired at the office.acquired at the office.

Please introduce yourself toPlease introduce yourself to
Fr. Roy Roberts after Mass!Fr. Roy Roberts after Mass!

Parish Schools

Good Shepherd School

905-895-0303              

     St. Elizabeth Seton School

      905-853-0340                    

       Our Lady of Good Counsel

      905-478-4242                    

       Sacred Heart High School

      905-895-3340                    

Pastoral Team 

Fr. Roy Roberts, Pastor

Deacon Marian Pawliszko

Deacon Stephen Pitre

Parish Staff

Parish Administrator ~ Ann Lynch

Sacramental Coordinator -  Grades 2 & 7 ~ Jennifer McAvoy

Rectory Administrator—Nancy Rojas

Regular Office Hours

Mon. 9:00am—4:00pm  

Tues., Wed., and Thurs.  9:00am—8:00pm  ~  Fri., 9am –1pm

Sat.   2:00pm—6:00pm         Sun.  8:00am—1:00pm 

For those interested in the Rite of Christian Initiation of Adults & Children

of Catechetical age please contact Fr. Roy Roberts

St. Elizabeth Seton ParishSt. Elizabeth Seton Parish

Roadhouse & Rose
F U N E R A L  H O M E
Playter Chapel | Family Owned & Operated

Traditional Funerals & Simple Cremation Services

Proud to offer a 10% discount to all parish members

157 Main St., Newmarket  |  905-895-6631

www.roadhouseandrose.com

Weddings & Special Events 

Free Estimates
Soffit•Fascia

Eavestrough• Roofing
Blow in Insulation

Fully Insured, Guaranteed
many years experience

Walter
905.251.5826

yesterday, today & tomorrow
18001 Leslie Street   905-853-5000

Seton Hall Banquet Facilities …
A great location for Weddings, Anniversaries,

Business Meetings and other occasions.

For more information on bookings
call 905-853-5009  or 

email st.elizabethseton@rogers.com

DEBORAH ANN
HARBOUR
Sales Representative

DebHarbour.ca
C: 905-252-8037
O: 905-853-5550
Not intended to solicit those already under contract

1-17665 Leslie St.  905-853-9355   www.driangray.com

Dr. Ian Gray

Tutoring in High School Mathematics
J. Neil Gonsalves BSc. PhD.

Retired Head of Mathematics Department
ngonsalves@bell.net
317 Buckingham Rd.

H: 905-898-2986  C: 905-717-2998

905-898-4228 ext. 117
email: owen.smith@holliswealth.com
www.osmith.hollisweath.com

HollisollisWealthealth
®w

Successful investing begins
with good advice
TFSA, RRSP, RRIF, RESP, CASH ACCOUNTS
FINANCIAL & ESTATE PLANNING
Owen M. Smith, HBA, BSc, Investment Advisor
17345 Leslie St., Suite 100
Newmarket, Ontario  L3Y 0A4

MOTORS
(NEWMARKET)

17795 Leslie St.
905-895-6417

R & H

VILLANOVA
C O L L E G E

An Independent Catholic School

in the Augustinian Tradition

Grades 4 through 12

Contact Admissions

admissions@villanovacollege.ca

905-833-1909

www.villanovacollege.org

2480 15th Sideroad ~ King City

Cremation, Burial
& Memorial Services
Pre-arranged Funeral
Monuments, Markers

& Inscriptions

THOMPSONFuneral Home
530 Industrial Parkway S.

905 727 5421
www.thompsonfh-aurora.com

Affordable Cost Options
Proud to be part of Service Corporation International (Canada) Limited

524 Davis Drive, Newmarket

www.taylorfh.ca       905-898-2100905-898-2100

Taylor Funeral Home
Newmarket Chapel

Jason C. Ladd, Managing Funeral Director
Glenda Benson, Pre-Planning Director

10% Discount to all Parishioners

Twenty-Second Sunday in Ordinary Time          September 1, 2019

Specializing in Gift Baskets & Party PlattersSpecializing in Gift Baskets & Party Platters
Three locations to serve you.Three locations to serve you.

19101 Leslie St, Sharon19101 Leslie St, Sharon
869 Mulock Dr, Newmarket869 Mulock Dr, Newmarket
234 Toronto St. S, Uxbridge234 Toronto St. S, Uxbridge

www.vincesmarket.comwww.vincesmarket.com

SPOT

TO ADVERTISE IN THIS SPACE PLEASE CALL
1-800-268-2637

THE PERFECT
TO ADVERTISE YOUR BUSINESS!

SPOTSPOT

FAMILY LAWYER
Susan Duggan
647-923-8062
dugganlaw.ca

Wills • Powers of Attorney
Estates • Business • Real Estate

CHRISTINE BURCHETT
320 Harry Walker Pkwy. N., Unit 3

905-898-3012

A Division of Industrial Alliance Securities Inc.SPOT

905

895-1844
Piano
studio

FREE EXAM FOR NEW PATIENTS!
$135.00 VALUE!

*Call us for details
19455 Yonge St., Holland Landing

905-853-2400
www.hollandlandingdental.com

905-535-2345

In keeping with your Catholic faith

www.catholic-cemeteries.com

Holy Cross Cemetery & Funeral Home   905-889-7467

Sacrament of Baptism or Marriage: Please contact the office.

Sacrament of Reconciliation:

 Saturday ~ 3:00 - 3:30 pm
Or By Appointment

Shop LOCAL • Spend LOCAL
Eat LOCAL • Enjoy LOCAL

⇓

⇑

HWY 88
HWY 11

Bradford

Newmarket
Kar-Los

FOR THE CONTRACTOR
OR DO-IT-YOURSELFER

ONE STOP SHOPPING
FOR ALL YOUR BUILDING NEEDS!
OPEN     Mon-Fri  7-6, Saturday  7-5, 

            Sunday closed
ON Hwy 11, 1 km S. of Bradford (W side)

      VISIT OUR SHOWROOM

       905-775-4861
WE

DELIVER!

Essential Oils  -  You are so WORTH it!
Chemical-free Lifestyle, Better Sleep, Healthier Skin

Immune System Support, Emotional Balance

Get Your Premium Starter Kit Today!
www.get-oiling.com

Lynda - 416-949-5710

RCR Realty, Brokerage
Independently Owned and Operated

Dan Hickey
Sales Representative

Cell: 905-715-9970
Office: 905-836-1212
djphickey@gmail.com

ACCOUNTING &
TAX ADVISOR
Stephen Bradford

647-822-5271

stephen.bradford@hotmail.com

Spirituality Centre
www.lorettomaryholme.ca

905.476.4013

St. John Cemetery
Serving Parishes
in the local area

250 Old Main St North
905-898-4137 Ext 207



Let us pray for the sick... 

 

Announcements and Events…   Sacramental Corner……. 

Olive Hutton 
Alana Brown-Wallace 
Janet Brockway 
Wally Pottie 
Greg Quattrin 
Mary Mead 
Tarcisia Borg  
Wincenty Stoch 
Warren Pettifer 
Rafael Duque 
Mary Ann Ferrer 
Vince Masci 
Larry Yarush 
Alain Gerais 
Betty Loft 
Susan Perek 

Rosa Santos 
Evelyn Walsh 
Merwyn Correa 
Slawomir Demianczuk 
Sebastiao P. Henriques 
Elvira Rojas 
Molly Nabuurs 
Audrey McDonnell 
Peter Aristotle 
Bob Leggo 
Albina Barber 
Mary MacDonald 
Kathleen Todesco 
Joshua Perek 
Julia Purdham 
Donna Stea-Cutting 

Jennifer Ma 
Zeny Jose  
Irene Zbyszyinski 
Edward LaPenta 
J. Legari 
Gustavo Jimenez 
Diana Lopez 
Adam Wood 
Mayling Meueses 
Frances Leggo 

FIRST COMMUNION & CONFIRMATION 
REGISTRATION 

 

Our parish family is looking forward to  
seeing the many children, youth and their 
parents, as we begin another year of    
sacramental preparation. Every year we 
are blessed by the enthusiasm and       
energetic smiles of our young candidates 
and  the encouragement from all their    

parents. 
 

The Registration period is for the four weekends in the 
month of September.  Registration Forms will be available 
for pick up in the Parish office following any of the 
Sunday masses, beginning the Aug 31/Sept.1 and   
ending the Sept. 28/Sept. 29 . 
 

A copy of your child's Baptismal certificate must be        
attached to the Registration form when you return the  
completed form to the Parish office on Sunday. 
Children in Grade 2 and Grade 7 are typically at the age to 
prepare for their sacraments.  If your child missed their 
prep last year you may register this year.  
 

It is very important to keep informed about all our program 
information, meetings etc. The Parish Sunday bulletin is 
our way of communicating with you and keeping you in-
formed.  There will be an important Parent Information 
Meeting in October.  All parents will need to attend! 
 

Sunday is the Lord’s day.  It is and has always been a 
“reasonable expectation” of the Church for all Catholic  
people to share in the celebration of the Holy Mass every 
Sunday. If Sunday Mass has not been apart of your weekly 
routine, now is the time to make it the best part of your 
Sunday.  
 

Over the coming weeks be sure to introduce yourselves to 
Fr. Roy in the foyer after Mass. Blessings in the coming 
school year! 

Our next Soup and a Movie will be  
Tuesday September 10th 

Soup at noon, Movie at 12:15.                  
Our Movie will be “Entertaining An-

gels, the Story of Dorothy Day” 
Please RSVP to the parish office. 

 
Join us September 21st/22nd  

after all Masses for  
Food and Fellowship 

Baptisms 
If you are seeking the sacrament of Baptism for 
yourself or your child please speak with Fr. Roy 
after Saturday or Sunday Mass 

Little Rock Bible Study 
 

Our Little Rock Bible study starts again on 
Thursday September 19th at 7pm.  They 
will be covering “Psalms for all Seasons”  

If you are interesting in joining you can  contact    
Wilma Bloye at 905-895-3715 

CWG NEWS 
 
All Ladies of the Parish are invited to attend 
the next General meeting of the CWG, to be 
held on Tuesday, September 10th,             

commencing with The Celebration of the Eucharist 
at 7 p.m. We will gather in Seton Hall after mass for      
fellowship and refreshments prior to the meeting.  
 

We hope to see you there as we begin our first      
General meeting following the summer break. The 
CWG is always proud to welcome all ladies within 
our Parish as we look forward to our upcoming     
annual events for the 2019/2020 session. 

Liturgy 101 
The Roman Missal indicates that the faithful stand 
together as a sign of unity with one another as the 
Body of Christ during the communion rite.  While 
everyone processes to the altar, the vision of the 
Church is that we remain standing.  This posture is a 
manifestation of the oneness in which we have      
participated by the act of communion.  It goes on to 
offer the invitation, “if appropriate, during the       
period of sacred silence after communion’ they may 
sit.  This means that the place for private prayer or 
devotion is this small period before the final prayer. 
Any other time diminishes the sign of our unity.  If 
able, please remain standing during the communion 
rite until everyone has come to the table. 

Mass Intentions      

 Ruminations …. 
Monday September 2nd 
10am:   Guillermo Ramirez (D) 
Req:    Aldo & Olga Fernandez 
 

Tuesday September 3rd  
9am:   Mary McDonell (D) 
Req:      Susan & Mario Perek 
 

Wednesday September 4th 
9am:   Ann McAvoy (I) 
Req:    John & Wilma Bloye 
 

Thursday September 5th 
9am:   John Campbell (D) 
Req:      Sheila Campbell 
 

Sunday Masses are for  
       ALL GOD’S PEOPLE 

It is so hard to believe how quickly the summer has passed by.  The 
first day back to school was always recounting about what we did  
during the summer.  Well, here it goes.  Although the Office was on 
summer hours and bulletins were published once a month, and      
although schools were on vacation and most of the organizations took 
a summer hiatus, there was lots going on.  The kitchen saga           
continues.  Plans are afoot to repair the damage from the flood back 
in May.  Insurance claims have been submitted and permission to 
proceed has been granted.  Yay, the kitchen is getting a new counter 
top and maybe even a new refrigerator.  The present fridge has been 
on the last legs for a couple of years and it has been included in repair 
budgets for at least that long, and although it is still kicking, it is    
making funny noises that signal that it could be any day or month or 
make it through another year but now the time is right so we are 
watching for good sales.  It is reported that July was the hottest 
month on record and in response very little yard work was           
accomplished.  There were plans for so much more but it was all     
dependent on sane working temperatures so maybe as the           
thermometer drops, it will become an autumn project.  We have had 
several meetings with experts about changing the lightbulbs,           
including an energy audit.  There are some government rebate        
programs that return somewhere between 20 – 40 % on the price of 
the highly efficient LED bulbs.  It would be wonderful to see the de-
crease in the hydro bill, and since they are promised to last for over 
seven years, the necessity of     climbing up ladders, erecting scaffold-
ing and laying tables over the pews to access the lights will be fin-
ished, at least for a while. The insurance company has been 
‘recommending’ various projects that need to be done - or else!  So if 
you noticed in the Spring, the catch basins in the parking lot were  
replaced, and the exit by the choir was cleaned out of any obstacles 
and a burnt out exit light was replaced.  A few years back the carpet 
by the candles was removed and ceramic tiles laid to prevent fires.  
Next on their agenda is the carpeting in the church and in the hall.  
With the bumping and piling, it needs to be replaced to a safer type.  
So there is a meeting with a team working on a plan.  We are asking 
the Knights and the CWG to spearhead this project and over the next 
year or so to raise money to get this done.  Finally we removed the 
shower doors, in my bathroom, that were filled with moldy caulking 
and temporarily hung shower curtains.  After the first shower I       

decided I needed to get a grab bar to exit 
the tub safely.  Of course I took some 
ribbing from my brothers. Being the 
oldest they are more than happy to     
remind me that in just over half a year I 
will be hitting the big 6-0.  I just say that 
all that number means is I am smart 
enough to know what I need, and wise 
enough not to be worried about what 
the young ones are laughing at.  Wow, 
the big 60 looks like it will  unleash a 
whole new set of    freedoms and I love 
the grab bar.     Fr. Roy  

 

 

Alcoholic Anonymous   
meet every Saturday at 8pm 
Knights of Columbus room. 

A simple cup of coffee                 
becomes  happiness when 
you share it with friends. 
 

**Coffee Sunday will return 
September 8th** 

Month of July 
Sunday Offertory $27,732.78 
SES Building Fund $  2,982.87 
 

August 1st to 18th. 
Sunday Offertory $17,361.66 
SES Building Fund $  1,868.60 

Lee
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REGISTRATION 

 

Our parish family is looking forward to  
seeing the many children, youth and their 
parents, as we begin another year of    
sacramental preparation. Every year we 
are blessed by the enthusiasm and       
energetic smiles of our young candidates 
and  the encouragement from all their    

parents. 
 

The Registration period is for the four weekends in the 
month of September.  Registration Forms will be available 
for pick up in the Parish office following any of the 
Sunday masses, beginning the Aug 31/Sept.1 and   
ending the Sept. 28/Sept. 29 . 
 

A copy of your child's Baptismal certificate must be        
attached to the Registration form when you return the  
completed form to the Parish office on Sunday. 
Children in Grade 2 and Grade 7 are typically at the age to 
prepare for their sacraments.  If your child missed their 
prep last year you may register this year.  
 

It is very important to keep informed about all our program 
information, meetings etc. The Parish Sunday bulletin is 
our way of communicating with you and keeping you in-
formed.  There will be an important Parent Information 
Meeting in October.  All parents will need to attend! 
 

Sunday is the Lord’s day.  It is and has always been a 
“reasonable expectation” of the Church for all Catholic  
people to share in the celebration of the Holy Mass every 
Sunday. If Sunday Mass has not been apart of your weekly 
routine, now is the time to make it the best part of your 
Sunday.  
 

Over the coming weeks be sure to introduce yourselves to 
Fr. Roy in the foyer after Mass. Blessings in the coming 
school year! 

Our next Soup and a Movie will be  
Tuesday September 10th 

Soup at noon, Movie at 12:15.                  
Our Movie will be “Entertaining An-

gels, the Story of Dorothy Day” 
Please RSVP to the parish office. 

 
Join us September 21st/22nd  

after all Masses for  
Food and Fellowship 

Baptisms 
If you are seeking the sacrament of Baptism for 
yourself or your child please speak with Fr. Roy 
after Saturday or Sunday Mass 

Little Rock Bible Study 
 

Our Little Rock Bible study starts again on 
Thursday September 19th at 7pm.  They 
will be covering “Psalms for all Seasons”  

If you are interesting in joining you can  contact    
Wilma Bloye at 905-895-3715 

CWG NEWS 
 
All Ladies of the Parish are invited to attend 
the next General meeting of the CWG, to be 
held on Tuesday, September 10th,             

commencing with The Celebration of the Eucharist 
at 7 p.m. We will gather in Seton Hall after mass for      
fellowship and refreshments prior to the meeting.  
 

We hope to see you there as we begin our first      
General meeting following the summer break. The 
CWG is always proud to welcome all ladies within 
our Parish as we look forward to our upcoming     
annual events for the 2019/2020 session. 

Liturgy 101 
The Roman Missal indicates that the faithful stand 
together as a sign of unity with one another as the 
Body of Christ during the communion rite.  While 
everyone processes to the altar, the vision of the 
Church is that we remain standing.  This posture is a 
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period of sacred silence after communion’ they may 
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Any other time diminishes the sign of our unity.  If 
able, please remain standing during the communion 
rite until everyone has come to the table. 
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programs that return somewhere between 20 – 40 % on the price of 
the highly efficient LED bulbs.  It would be wonderful to see the de-
crease in the hydro bill, and since they are promised to last for over 
seven years, the necessity of     climbing up ladders, erecting scaffold-
ing and laying tables over the pews to access the lights will be fin-
ished, at least for a while. The insurance company has been 
‘recommending’ various projects that need to be done - or else!  So if 
you noticed in the Spring, the catch basins in the parking lot were  
replaced, and the exit by the choir was cleaned out of any obstacles 
and a burnt out exit light was replaced.  A few years back the carpet 
by the candles was removed and ceramic tiles laid to prevent fires.  
Next on their agenda is the carpeting in the church and in the hall.  
With the bumping and piling, it needs to be replaced to a safer type.  
So there is a meeting with a team working on a plan.  We are asking 
the Knights and the CWG to spearhead this project and over the next 
year or so to raise money to get this done.  Finally we removed the 
shower doors, in my bathroom, that were filled with moldy caulking 
and temporarily hung shower curtains.  After the first shower I       

decided I needed to get a grab bar to exit 
the tub safely.  Of course I took some 
ribbing from my brothers. Being the 
oldest they are more than happy to     
remind me that in just over half a year I 
will be hitting the big 6-0.  I just say that 
all that number means is I am smart 
enough to know what I need, and wise 
enough not to be worried about what 
the young ones are laughing at.  Wow, 
the big 60 looks like it will  unleash a 
whole new set of    freedoms and I love 
the grab bar.     Fr. Roy  
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A simple cup of coffee                 
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Proud to offer a 10% discount to all parish members

157 Main St., Newmarket  |  905-895-6631

www.roadhouseandrose.com

Weddings & Special Events 

Free Estimates
Soffit•Fascia

Eavestrough• Roofing
Blow in Insulation

Fully Insured, Guaranteed
many years experience

Walter
905.251.5826

yesterday, today & tomorrow
18001 Leslie Street   905-853-5000

Seton Hall Banquet Facilities …
A great location for Weddings, Anniversaries,

Business Meetings and other occasions.

For more information on bookings
call 905-853-5009  or 

email st.elizabethseton@rogers.com

DEBORAH ANN
HARBOUR
Sales Representative

DebHarbour.ca
C: 905-252-8037
O: 905-853-5550
Not intended to solicit those already under contract

1-17665 Leslie St.  905-853-9355   www.driangray.com

Dr. Ian Gray

Tutoring in High School Mathematics
J. Neil Gonsalves BSc. PhD.

Retired Head of Mathematics Department
ngonsalves@bell.net
317 Buckingham Rd.

H: 905-898-2986  C: 905-717-2998

905-898-4228 ext. 117
email: owen.smith@holliswealth.com
www.osmith.hollisweath.com

HollisollisWealthealth
®w

Successful investing begins
with good advice
TFSA, RRSP, RRIF, RESP, CASH ACCOUNTS
FINANCIAL & ESTATE PLANNING
Owen M. Smith, HBA, BSc, Investment Advisor
17345 Leslie St., Suite 100
Newmarket, Ontario  L3Y 0A4

MOTORS
(NEWMARKET)

17795 Leslie St.
905-895-6417

R & H

VILLANOVA
C O L L E G E

An Independent Catholic School

in the Augustinian Tradition

Grades 4 through 12

Contact Admissions

admissions@villanovacollege.ca

905-833-1909

www.villanovacollege.org

2480 15th Sideroad ~ King City

Cremation, Burial
& Memorial Services
Pre-arranged Funeral
Monuments, Markers

& Inscriptions

THOMPSONFuneral Home
530 Industrial Parkway S.

905 727 5421
www.thompsonfh-aurora.com

Affordable Cost Options
Proud to be part of Service Corporation International (Canada) Limited

524 Davis Drive, Newmarket

www.taylorfh.ca       905-898-2100905-898-2100

Taylor Funeral Home
Newmarket Chapel

Jason C. Ladd, Managing Funeral Director
Glenda Benson, Pre-Planning Director

10% Discount to all Parishioners

Twenty-Second Sunday in Ordinary Time          September 1, 2019

Specializing in Gift Baskets & Party PlattersSpecializing in Gift Baskets & Party Platters
Three locations to serve you.Three locations to serve you.

19101 Leslie St, Sharon19101 Leslie St, Sharon
869 Mulock Dr, Newmarket869 Mulock Dr, Newmarket
234 Toronto St. S, Uxbridge234 Toronto St. S, Uxbridge

www.vincesmarket.comwww.vincesmarket.com

SPOT

TO ADVERTISE IN THIS SPACE PLEASE CALL
1-800-268-2637

THE PERFECT
TO ADVERTISE YOUR BUSINESS!

SPOTSPOT

FAMILY LAWYER
Susan Duggan
647-923-8062
dugganlaw.ca

Wills • Powers of Attorney
Estates • Business • Real Estate

CHRISTINE BURCHETT
320 Harry Walker Pkwy. N., Unit 3

905-898-3012

A Division of Industrial Alliance Securities Inc.SPOT

905

895-1844
Piano
studio

FREE EXAM FOR NEW PATIENTS!
$135.00 VALUE!

*Call us for details
19455 Yonge St., Holland Landing

905-853-2400
www.hollandlandingdental.com

905-535-2345

In keeping with your Catholic faith

www.catholic-cemeteries.com

Holy Cross Cemetery & Funeral Home   905-889-7467

Sacrament of Baptism or Marriage: Please contact the office.

Sacrament of Reconciliation:

 Saturday ~ 3:00 - 3:30 pm
Or By Appointment

Shop LOCAL • Spend LOCAL
Eat LOCAL • Enjoy LOCAL

⇓

⇑

HWY 88
HWY 11

Bradford

Newmarket
Kar-Los

FOR THE CONTRACTOR
OR DO-IT-YOURSELFER

ONE STOP SHOPPING
FOR ALL YOUR BUILDING NEEDS!
OPEN     Mon-Fri  7-6, Saturday  7-5, 

            Sunday closed
ON Hwy 11, 1 km S. of Bradford (W side)

      VISIT OUR SHOWROOM

       905-775-4861
WE

DELIVER!

Essential Oils  -  You are so WORTH it!
Chemical-free Lifestyle, Better Sleep, Healthier Skin

Immune System Support, Emotional Balance

Get Your Premium Starter Kit Today!
www.get-oiling.com

Lynda - 416-949-5710

RCR Realty, Brokerage
Independently Owned and Operated

Dan Hickey
Sales Representative

Cell: 905-715-9970
Office: 905-836-1212
djphickey@gmail.com

ACCOUNTING &
TAX ADVISOR
Stephen Bradford

647-822-5271

stephen.bradford@hotmail.com

Spirituality Centre
www.lorettomaryholme.ca

905.476.4013

St. John Cemetery
Serving Parishes
in the local area

250 Old Main St North
905-898-4137 Ext 207




